
LINDA LINGLE
GOVERNOR

STATE OF'HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF TRA,.,SPORTATION

869 PUNCHBOWL STREET
HO~OlULU, HAWAII 96813-5097

February 22,'2008

TESTIMONY OF THE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

HOUSE BILL NO. 2856

COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

BRENNON T. MORIOKA
INTERIM DIRECTOR

Deputy Directors
MICHAEl O. FORMBY

FRANCIS PAUL KEENe>
BRIAN H. SEKIGUCHI

IN REPLY REFER TO:

The Department ofTransportation supports the intent of this bill, as long as itdoes not
negativelyimpact the pri()ritiesset out in tile Executive Supplemental Budget., We support an
evaluation to facilitate discussion pfpotentially beneficial Hawaii applications for 'electronic
tolling. "However, we wouldlike to provide comments that road pricing as implemented in
jurisdictions such as Singapore and London would not be politically feasible, nor would it likely
be successful in Hawaii.


